N\CANTAS Update
Standard Agency IATA commission - India

Dear Agency Partner,
Last year, we notified you of our changes to the travel agency commission structure in India.
From 1 July 2024, the commission rates for tickets booked and issued on '081" ticket stock in India

and settled through India BSP will be as follows:

Published fares where travel commences in India: 1%
Published fares where travel commences outside of India: 0%

Thank you for your ongoing support of Qantas. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate
to contact your Glantas Airways Account Manager or Qantas Sales Support team.

Kind regards,
Cantas Airways Limited



